
 

 
 
 
 
 
19 September 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
CyberFirst Adventurers is a free one-day development course aimed at students in year 8, 9 and 10 
who have not yet made their GCSE choices.  The course is designed to showcase the varied roles and 
jobs that both exist and involve the use of technology in the workplace, to enthuse and inspire the 
participants into an interest in technology.   
 
“The CyberFirst Adventurers Course will be held on Saturday 26 January 2019, 10.00am to 4.00pm, 
at Queen’s University Belfast.  Students must be 11 or 14 years old (born between 1 September 2004 
and 31 August 2007) on the first day of this course. Further information and joining instructions can 
be found at https://www.smallpeicetrust.org.uk/courses/adventurers-belfast/ ” 
  
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs J Heron 
Head of ICT 
 

https://www.smallpeicetrust.org.uk/courses/adventurers-belfast/

